
 
 
11 August 2023 
 
To: SAFNOG Community 
 

RE: POSTPONEMENT OF THE SAFNOG-8 CONFERENCE 
 
Dear All, 
 
On behalf of the Organizing Committee of the Southern African Network Operators Group (SAFNOG), 
I am writing to formally announce the decision to postpone the SAFNOG 8 conference, which was 
originally scheduled for 29 – 28 August 2023 to 3 – 4 October 2023 due to unforeseen circumstances. 
  
We understand the significance of SAFNOG as a platform for collaboration, knowledge sharing, and 
networking within the network operator’s community, and we apologize any inconvenience this 
postponement may cause. Please rest assured that this decision was made after careful consideration 
and consultation with stakeholders. 
  
The new dates for SAFNOG 8 are set for 3-4 October 2023. We believe that this adjustment will allow 
us to deliver a conference experience that meets the high standards expected from SAFNOG while 
accommodating any logistical challenges that may have arisen. 
   
Please know that our commitment to creating a valuable and enriching experience for our attendees, 
sponsors, speakers and the community at large remains unwavering. We are actively working to 
ensure that SAFNOG 8 will deliver insightful presentations, engaging discussions, and ample 
opportunities for networking, despite the revised dates. 
  
We understand that you may have already made travel arrangements and preparations based on the 
previous dates. We sincerely apologize for any disruptions this may cause and welcome you to reach 
out to us to discuss options for rescheduling. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and flexibility in these circumstances. Your continued support and 
participation are instrumental in making SAFNOG-8 a success, and we are confident that the 
rescheduled conference will be a rewarding experience for all. 
  
Thank you for your ongoing commitment to SAFNOG. We look forward to welcoming you to Lusaka, 
Zambia for SAFNOG-8 on 3-4 October 2023, and to creating a vibrant and productive event together. 
  
Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at: secretariat (at) 
safnog dot org.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mark Tinka 
SAFNOG Chair  


